
2025 British GT Championship  

Round 6&7 – Snetterton: 12 – 13th July 2025 

Bulletin 10 - Article 33.25 

 

 

 

 

Considering the weather conditions for this weekend, Article 33.25 of the British GT Championship Sporting 

Regulations is amended on safety grounds to allow teams to use fans or blowers, directly solely towards the drivers, 

on the grid and in the pit lane during the races only.  

 

Teams are reminded that no fans or blowers may be directed towards the mechanical parts of a car and any such use 

will be reported to the Stewards.  

 

Any team using a fan or blower outside of the strict limits of this bulletin will be reported to the Stewards.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Peter Daly 

Series Race Director 

Licence International 106814 


